
ST. JOSEPH’S COMMUNITY HEALTH 

FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The Community Foundation of St. Joseph’s was established in the memory of those who have 

lost loved ones, turning grief into tribute to help students achieve their goals of becoming a 

professional.  The St. Joseph’s Scholarships assists low-income students, encourages children of 

employees to pursue their dreams, and to aid in the training of medical professionals, teachers, 

and engineers. 

Minot State University will award one Social Work student a $2,000.00 scholarship to be 

awarded in the fall. The student will be selected based on the following criteria:  

1. Student must be from one of the following counties Bottineau, Burke, McHenry, 

McLean, Mountrail, Pierce, Renville, Rolette, Sheridan, Ward, or Wells; or evidence of 

interest in working in one of the 11 counties; 

2. Student must be admitted to and in good standing with the Social Work Program; 

3. Student must have a Minot State University cumulative GPA of 3.00 or higher; and, 

4. Present evidence of financial need (do not have to meet financial aid requirements). 

Completed applications are due April 20th to the MSU Social Work Department by mail, 

fax, or email attention to: Rebecca Daigneault, 500 University Ave West, Memorial Hall 

#230J, Minot, ND, 58707. Fax: 701-858-4260. Email: Rebecca.daigneault@minotstateu.edu  

 

Application 
 

Name____________________________________________ Student ID#___________________ 

 

Current Address________________________________________________________________ 

 

County of Residence_________________ or Expected County of Work____________________ 

 

Email Address______________________________________ Phone #_____________________ 

 

Date Admitted to Social Work Program________________________ MSU GPA____________ 

 

Please attach an unofficial transcript along with a typed one-page personal statement including 

your financial circumstances, your professional Social Work goals and any additional 

information that should be considered.   
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